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July 1977 codes wer ,epmrted ;éﬁ%he Sﬁbcommlttee. Forty rounds,

Approximately 35 rounds of the same code, conditioned at -20° F.,
were fired in the same gun with the barrel held vertically. Most
of the rounds when fired resulted in lodging of wad components in
the barrel. 1In no instance, however, did the shot fail to clear the
barrel.

All shot was removed from five rounds of the same code and

fired in the gun used for the previous tests. The wads lodged

WILO6657



